
 
 

24 June 2025 

High-Level Visit of Latin American Ambassadors and Signing of Memorandum of 

Understanding between the Atlantic Centre and IPDAL 

On 24 June 2025, the Atlantic Centre (AC) and the Institute for the Promotion of Latin 

America and the Caribbean (IPDAL) organized a high-level visit of Ambassadors from 

Latin America and the Caribbean to the AC headquarters at the Ministry of National 

Defence. 

The visit aimed to present the AC’s work in the field of Atlantic security and cooperation 

and to promote a space for strategic dialogue with diplomatic representatives from the 

region. 

The highlight of the visit was the signing of a Memorandum of Understanding between 

the AC and IPDAL, which reinforces the institutional partnership and foresees deeper 

cooperation in areas such as international security, political dialogue, training, and 

multilateral coordination in the Atlantic space. 

With this initiative, the AC and IPDAL reaffirm their commitment to bringing continents 

closer together and promoting greater strategic integration between Latin America and 

Europe, contributing to the strengthening of the Atlantic community. 

 


